Ministry of Transport

TE MANATU WAKA

4 April 2016

Mr M Pritchard
fyi-request-3783-6be22767@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Pritchard

| refer to your request dated 22 March 2016, pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982,
seeking the following information:

e How many people have notified the Registrar under clause 7 of s241 of the
Land Transport Act that their information is not to be released to any person or
class of person?

o How does the Ministry advise drivers of their right to have their information
held?

e How does a person notify the Registrar to withhold their information?

This letter is to notify you that the Ministry of Transport is transferring your request to the
NZ Transport Agency, as the information you are seeking is more closely connected with
the functions of the NZ Transport Agency. Accordingly, your request is being transferred
pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act.

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the NZ Transport
Agency. Note that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from when NZ
Transport Agency receives this transfer from us.

Yours sincerely

Leo Mortimer
Policy Manager, Road and Rail
for CHIEF EXECUTIVE
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